
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS26047

In 2014, the legislature made amendments to Idaho Code to allow for the employment of Board member
spouses under specific circumstances. That legislation contained a sunset clause of July 1, 2018. This
legislation has worked well for school districts and charter schools. As such, this legislation removes that
sunset clause to make the amendments permanent.

FISCAL NOTE
There is no fiscal impact to the general fund or school districts and charter schools, as this is just removing
a sunset clause.

Contact:
Representative Julie VanOrden
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).

Statement of Purpose / Fiscal Note H0580


